
. __ -

RECEIVED AUG 2 0 tgag
'

g>#
%,1

*

UNITED STATESO;8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION; E *

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20556
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August 8, 1980
.....

Docket No. 50-266

Mr. Sol Burstein '

. Executive Vice President
Wisconsin Electric Power Ccmpany

,

231 West Michigan Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Dear Mr. Burstein:

The NRC staff has reviewed the results of the Point Beach Nuclear Plant,
dated August 5,1980 in accordance with the April 4,1980 Modification ofUnit No. 1, staam generator tubes inspection which was submitted by letter
November 30, 1979 Order.

Based on the results of that review and for thereasons stated in the attached Safety Evaluation Report, we find that the
results are acceptable and, thus, it is not necessary to place any further
restriction on the resumption of operation of the Point Beach NuclearPlant, Unit No. 1.

We would like to emphasize that all the conditions of the November
Order and the January 3,1980 Modifications to the November 30, 1979

30, 1979 Order
remain in effect in accordance with their terms.

It is our understanding that Unit I will be removed from service November'
1980 for a refueling outage, and that during that outage, hydrostatic tests
tubes, will be performed.and eddy current examinations of 100 percent of all unplugged steam generatcr
provide the NRC, within 15 days of your receipt of this letter, your plansPursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) we request that you
and schedule for these steam generator tube inspections. Following the
staff's review of your proposed plans and schedule, consideration will be
given to the necessity of issuing an Order confirming your pregram or -

modifying your program to establish additional requirements.

If you have any questions on this subject, please contact us.

Sincerely,

% v
-

Edson G. Case, Acting Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatian

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc w/ enclosure: &
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